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16th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Changes to Transition Events for Year 6 

 

As many of you will have heard on Monday, the Prime Minister has announced a four-week delay in the 

easing of Coronavirus restrictions in England.  

 

In line with guidance from Public Health England and the Local Authority, we have taken the difficult 

decision to cancel Building Bridges Day on Saturday 26th June.   

 

We are also having to make changes to our Transition Days on Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th July to 

avoid pupils from various schools mixing with each other. All pupils will therefore be offered half a day at 

Ellesmere Port Catholic High School (9.15am to 11.45am, or 1.00pm to 3.30pm) on either Wednesday 7th, 

Thursday 8th or Friday 9th July with other pupils from their school. The date and time will be communicated 

to you separately.  

 

Lastly, our Welcome Evening for parents on Wednesday 7th July will now take place virtually on Zoom 

from 6pm. This will provide you with an opportunity to meet your child’s Form Tutor and a member of 

the Senior Leadership Team to ensure you have all the information you need before your child takes their 

next step in their school journey.  

 

We will continue to do our best to ensure your child has as much support as possible during this 

challenging and anxious time. If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the 

Transitions team at Transitions@epchs.co.uk and they will get back to you as soon as possible.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Vile                                   Mrs V Marsland 

Headteacher                              Assistant Headteacher/SENCO 
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